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Celebrating the selfie at St Winifreds Care Home

Wednesday 19 August marked World Photography Day, so we decided to celebrate the occasion with some of our own snaps

here at St Winifreds Care Home.

World Photography Day aims to inspire photographers across the planet to share a single photo with a simple purpose – to share

their world with the world.

We had great fun taking photos with our residents using our blow up 'selfie gram' frame.

We made a super collage display of all our pictures, showing lots of lovely smiling faces!

 


